Resources for the Flood of 1902

"Bangor is Free from All Danger of Flooding." Bangor Daily Commercial 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Bangor is Swept by Freshet, Greatest Since Flood of 1846." *Bangor Daily Commercial* 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Flood Loss Estimated at Nearly \$300,000." Bangor Daily Commercial 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"The Ice is Gone-Disaster is Averted." Bangor Daily News Saturday 22 Mar. 1902, Print.

"It's Receding." Bangor Daily Commercial 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"More Chapters of Bangor's Flood Story." Bangor Daily News Monday 24 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Penobscot, Choked with Ice Jams, Flows in Streets, Flooding Basements and Causing Great Damage to Stocks of Merchandise." *Bangor Daily Commercial* 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Repairing Now." Bangor Daily Commercial 22, Mar 1902, Print.

"Streets Flooded, Two Bridges Swept Away!." Bangor Daily News Friday 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Two Bridges Swept Away by Roaring Flood." Bangor Daily Commercial 21 Mar. 1902, Print.

"Water is Rising." Bangor Daily Commercial 19 Mar. 1902, Print.

Resources for the Flood of 1902

Buckley, Ken. "Woman Leapfrogs From Roof to Roof." *Bangor Daily News*. February 3, 1976. Print.

"Most Kenduskeag Stream Businesses Had No Flood Insurance." *Bangor Daily News*. February 6, 1976. Sec. 1. Print

"One Bank Still Closed." Bangor Daily News. February 5, 1976. Print.

Remsen, Nancy. "Bangor's Dramatic 'Flood of '76' Caught Most People by Surprise." *Bangor Daily News*. March 13-14,1976. Print.

Remsen, Nancy. "Her Nose Up to the Ceiling ." *Bangor Daily News*. February 3, 1976: Front Page. Print.

Strout, Jeff. "Bangor Flood clean-up Begins." *Bangor Daily News*. February 4, 1976, city: sec. 1. Print.

Strout, Jeff. "Flood DamageTops \$2 Million." *Bangor Daily News*. February 5, 1976, city: sec. 2. Print.

"Storm, Tides Batter State." *Bangor Daily News* February 5, 1976, Front Page and Page 2 (Col.7). Print.